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15 October 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We would like to invite you to join your child for a celebration of their learning this half term on Friday 25 
October. Their topic has been Superheroes and we will be celebrating this with a craft session, a 
photobooth and a slideshow of photos of everything your child has done this half term.  
 
Before this, there will be an opportunity to attend our Six Week in meeting. This will include information 
about how reading and maths is taught at Purbrook Infant School, and ways to support your child’s 
development at home. The meeting will start at 1:45pm, and the party will start when the meeting has 
finished.  
 
On this day, we will also be having a Superhero Training School and so we invite the children to dress up 
as a favourite superhero (fictional or real) for the day.  
 
Please complete and return the reply slip if you are interested in attending the meeting and celebration.   
  
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss B. Wigmore 
Foundation Stage Leader 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….………......... 

Year R Meeting and End of Topic Celebration – Friday 25 October.  Please return by Monday 21 October.  

 

I / we will be attending the meeting and end of term celebration.  

 

Name of child: …………………………………..       Class :………………………… 

 

Signed…………………………………………...       Parent/Person with Parental Responsibility 
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